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First name: Ace

Last name: Brown

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have been mountain biking for about 35 years. I am now way into the Geritol Age but continue to

ride frequently as I believe it has a lot to do with most people guessing my age to be 20 years younger than I am.

Yes, even at my advanced age I still ride on the Mesa a lot during the summer months. I ride my snow bike up

there even with the very restricted access. I am a member of COPMOBA and DAMB and have been very active

in building and maintaining trails in GMUG Forests. As might be expected I would like to see more to trails that

already exist. There is a limit on the COPMOBA man power to keep building new trails. 

 

But my biggest concern at this point is the near complete lack of snow bike access to winter trails on Grand

Mesa. Rather than reiterate my recommendations here again I refer to a recent email sent to recreation

managers of the Grand Junction office. 

 

Sincerely yours,

Alan Ace Brown


